
We’d Like Your Thoughts…….. 

 

We’re planning our social events for 2020 and have listed a number of possibilities below. Please take a 
look at the following list and respond with your enthusiasm - or lack thereof - for each event. You can also 
write your own suggestions below if you have an interesting idea for our group. We will not attempt all of 
these in 2020, only those that are determined most popular. 
 

These social events are IN ADDITION TO our regular events such as the Annual Meeting/Luncheon and 
Holiday Party 
 

You can mail your thoughts to: Cindy Chermak, 10 The Orchard, Fayetteville, NY 13066. 
Or, you can put your thought/comments into an e-mail and send it to her at chermak@msn.com 
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__________________________________________________ 
 

 
__________________________________________________ 
 

 
__________________________________________________ 
 

Like Neutral Dislike Possible Event 

      Camillus Erie Canal Park Museum, 45-minute boat tour and lunch in the 
pavilion. 

      Oswego Safe Haven Museum, Fort Ontario and lunch in Oswego. 

      McKenzie Childs Farmhouse Tour and lunch at The Inns of Aurora. 

      Chittenango Landing Canal Museum tour and lunch near Chittenango. 

      Auburn Harriet Tubman National Park, Case Museum and lunch in Au-
burn. 

      Symphoria Casual Concert on a Sunday at 3 pm at St. Paul's Episcopal 
Cathedral with lunch or dinner. 

      Onondaga Civic Symphony Orchestra on a Sunday at 4pm at Atonement 

      Bus Trip to Cooperstown, NY - Fly Creek Orchard, Baseball Hall of Fame, 
Fenimore Art Museum, Farmers’ Museum, Beekman 1802 shop in Sharon 

Springs and lunch at Otesaga. 


